WMU REPORT DECEMBER 2018

The WMU emphasis for 2018 is UNSHAKABLE PURSUIT. Our unshakable pursuit is to know God more, show His love unconditionally and make disciples who make disciples." My dear friends, stand firm and don't be shaken. Always keep busy working for the Lord. You know that everything you do for him is worthwhile." I Cor 15:58

WMU Missions for life is a commitment to provide missions opportunities to help those learn about missions, pray for missions, develop spiritually toward a missions lifestyle, support missions, participate in the work of the church and denomination and to engage in mission action and witness.

Associational churches were sent information about the Lottie Moon Christmas Offering with resources to be used during the month of December. Churches are urged to set a goal and promote information about this offering and how it is used to spread the Gospel around the world.

The International Missions Study 2018 is on not a country but a people group: Refugees. Churches are urged to plan to present this study.

Several churches were contacted to help encourage beginning new missions groups.

February 11-17 is WMU Focus Week. Plan to celebrate you missions group during this time.

I have attempted to contact churches with active WMU groups with offers to help them promote missions praying, giving and going in their churches.

I am willing to help any church organize a missions group. I can be contacted at sane.nurse@charter.net or 572-887-6924.

Respectfully submitted, Kathy Blevins, Associational WMU Director